
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 
It’s SOCKTOBER! 

 
 

Please bring new socks of all sizes, colors, and patterns to benefit men, women, and 
children in need in our area. Place your donations in the Homeless Ministry basket 

located by the Resource Center on the balcony anytime during October. 
 

Sock donations will be distributed to those we serve at Aviator Park 
and by “THE JOY OF SOX” 

to preselected non-profits the Homeless Ministry supports. 
Please copy and paste the link below into your web browser to learn more about this 

mission: 
https://thejoyofsox.org/10th-anniversary-socktober-fest/ 

 
THANK YOU to everyone who has already donated and especially to our Catechism 

School for kickstarting our drive! 
 

Please join in and be a part of this “sole warming” drive! 
 

Thank you! 
The Homeless Ministry 

 

https://thejoyofsox.org/10th-anniversary-socktober-fest/

